
Hi, 
 
The Region has no objections as Oat Lane was reserved in 2019 on behalf of Fusion Homes. 
 
Chris Rumig 
GIS Analyst - Information Technology Services, Region of Waterloo 
150 Frederick St, 5th Floor, Kitchener, ON N2G 4J3 
226-339-3257 
crumig@regionofwaterloo.ca 
 
 
 
From: Madison Headrick <Madison.Headrick@kitchener.ca>  
Sent: January 19, 2022 11:18 AM 
To: Chris Rumig <Crumig@regionofwaterloo.ca>; Barb Fairbairn <Barb.Fairbairn@kitchener.ca>; Tom 
Ruggle <Tom.Ruggle@kitchener.ca>; Dave Seller <Dave.Seller@kitchener.ca>; Beth Bruno 
<Beth.Bruno@kitchener.ca>; Christine Kompter <Christine.Kompter@kitchener.ca> 
Cc: Craig Dumart <Craig.Dumart@kitchener.ca> 
Subject: Private Street Naming Request - Wallaceton Blocks 186 and 187 
 
Good morning, 
 
Please see attached the formal request from Fusion Homes seeking private street naming requests for 
the developments (see site plans attached) at Wallaceton Blocks 186 and 187.  
 
The letter requests: 
 
Oat Lane 
 
Please advise if you have any comments or concerns with the request by: January 31, 2022. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Madison Headrick 
Student Planner, City of Kitchener 
madison.headrick@kitchener.ca 
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From: Beth Bruno <Beth.Bruno@kitchener.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 9, 2022 1:12 PM 
To: Madison Headrick <Madison.Headrick@kitchener.ca> 
Cc: Craig Dumart <Craig.Dumart@kitchener.ca> 
Subject: RE: Private Street Naming Request - Wallaceton Blocks 186 and 187 

 
Hi, 
 
I have no comments/concerns.  
 
Please keep me in the loop as to when the Report is going to Committee, etc. and a copy of the 
deposited R-Plan would be appreciated as soon as possible. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Beth Bruno 
 
Legal Services Administrator | Legal Services | The Corporation of the City of Kitchener 
519-741-2200, Ext. 7713 | TTY 1-866-969-9994 | beth.bruno@kitchener.ca | www.kitchener.ca 
 
Confidentiality Notice:  This email correspondence (including any attachments) may contain information which is confidential; 

privileged; and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  It is intended only for the use of the designated recipient(s) listed 
above.  Any unauthorized use, distribution or disclosure is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, or have otherwise 
received this message by mistake, please notify the sender immediately by replying via email, and destroy all copies of this original 
correspondence (including any attachments).  Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
From: Madison Headrick <Madison.Headrick@kitchener.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 9, 2022 9:46 AM 
To: crumig@regionofwaterloo.ca; Barb Fairbairn <Barb.Fairbairn@kitchener.ca>; Tom Ruggle 
<Tom.Ruggle@kitchener.ca>; Dave Seller <Dave.Seller@kitchener.ca>; Beth Bruno 
<Beth.Bruno@kitchener.ca>; Christine Kompter <Christine.Kompter@kitchener.ca> 
Cc: Craig Dumart <Craig.Dumart@kitchener.ca> 
Subject: RE: Private Street Naming Request - Wallaceton Blocks 186 and 187 
 
Good morning everyone, 
 
Just a reminder to provide your comments for this street naming request. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Madison Headrick 
Student Planner, City of Kitchener 
madison.headrick@kitchener.ca 
 
From: Madison Headrick  
Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2022 11:18 AM 
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To: crumig@regionofwaterloo.ca; Barb Fairbairn <Barb.Fairbairn@kitchener.ca>; 
Tom.Ruggle@kitchener.ca; Dave Seller <Dave.Seller@kitchener.ca>; Beth.Bruno@kitchener.ca; Christine 
Kompter <Christine.Kompter@kitchener.ca> 
Cc: Craig Dumart <Craig.Dumart@kitchener.ca> 
Subject: Private Street Naming Request - Wallaceton Blocks 186 and 187 
 
Good morning, 
 
Please see attached the formal request from Fusion Homes seeking private street naming requests for 
the developments (see site plans attached) at Wallaceton Blocks 186 and 187.  
 
The letter requests: 
 
Oat Lane 
 
Please advise if you have any comments or concerns with the request by: January 31, 2022. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Madison Headrick 
Student Planner, City of Kitchener 
madison.headrick@kitchener.ca 
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Transportation Services have no concerns with the proposed street name. 
 

Dave Seller, C.E.T. 

Traffic Planning Analyst | Transportation Services | City of Kitchener 

519-741-2200 ext. 7369 | TTY 1-866-969-9994 | dave.seller@kitchener.ca 

         

From: Madison Headrick <Madison.Headrick@kitchener.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 09, 2022 9:46 AM 
To: crumig@regionofwaterloo.ca; Barb Fairbairn <Barb.Fairbairn@kitchener.ca>; Tom Ruggle 
<Tom.Ruggle@kitchener.ca>; Dave Seller <Dave.Seller@kitchener.ca>; Beth Bruno 
<Beth.Bruno@kitchener.ca>; Christine Kompter <Christine.Kompter@kitchener.ca> 
Cc: Craig Dumart <Craig.Dumart@kitchener.ca> 
Subject: RE: Private Street Naming Request - Wallaceton Blocks 186 and 187 
 
Good morning everyone, 
 
Just a reminder to provide your comments for this street naming request. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Madison Headrick 
Student Planner, City of Kitchener 
madison.headrick@kitchener.ca 
 
From: Madison Headrick  
Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2022 11:18 AM 
To: crumig@regionofwaterloo.ca; Barb Fairbairn <Barb.Fairbairn@kitchener.ca>; 
Tom.Ruggle@kitchener.ca; Dave Seller <Dave.Seller@kitchener.ca>; Beth.Bruno@kitchener.ca; Christine 
Kompter <Christine.Kompter@kitchener.ca> 
Cc: Craig Dumart <Craig.Dumart@kitchener.ca> 
Subject: Private Street Naming Request - Wallaceton Blocks 186 and 187 
 
Good morning, 
 
Please see attached the formal request from Fusion Homes seeking private street naming requests for 
the developments (see site plans attached) at Wallaceton Blocks 186 and 187.  
 
The letter requests: 
 
Oat Lane 
 
Please advise if you have any comments or concerns with the request by: January 31, 2022. 
 
Thanks, 
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Madison Headrick 
Student Planner, City of Kitchener 
madison.headrick@kitchener.ca 
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